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COLDWATER 
REMEMBERS 

 Royal Canadian Legion Branch 270 Coldwater held its 
annual Remembrance Day service on Friday, November 11.  
After two years of restrictions on public gatherings due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic, it was nice to see the large crowd 
that showed up to pay respects to our Fallen.  For the first 
time in two years, members of the community could 
actually lay wreaths in memory of loved ones. Several 
official wreaths were also laid on behalf of the federal, 
provincial, and municipal governments, the Canadian 
Armed Forces, the Royal Canadian Legion, the Ladies 
Auxiliary, and other organisations. 

As Remembrance Day also signalled the end of this year's 
active Poppy Campaign, we wish to thank the many groups, 
local businesses and individuals who contributed in so 
many ways to the Coldwater Legion's Poppy Campaign.  
Thank you to those who took part in our Veterans Banner 
program in Coldwater, with banners featuring deceased 
Veterans put on display in store front windows around the 
village main street.  We hope shoppers and passersby 
appreciated this initiative.  And thank you, all of you who 
proudly wore your Poppy during the past two weeks.  This 
simple gesture of Remembrance is perhaps the best 
guarantee that in the future, We Will Remember Them. 

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
A HUGE SUCCESS 

The Ladies did it again!  Members of Branch 270 Coldwater 
Ladies' Auxiliary held their annual Christmas Bazaar on 
Saturday November 26, 2022, in the upstairs hall at the 
Legion.  Vendors' tables were sold out for the event, as 
participants offered a wide variety of products and services 
ranging from wood crafts and jewelry to knitted works and 
candles.  The Ladies also offered a wonderful turkey lunch 
for those in need of a turkey fix.  The Ladies' Auxiliary 
wishes to thank all the volunteers, participants and visitors 
who contributed to make this event a success, and 
particularly the local businesses and individuals who 
donated merchandise for the Penny Table and Prize Draws.  
Thank you all! 
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